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Staffing changes for September 
 
Mrs Lowe has decided to retire at the end of the summer term after 24 years at 
Arkwright Primary School.  I am sure like me, you will be sad to see her go but wish 
her a happy retirement. 
The school has now appointed a new teacher for Year 2/3 to replace Mrs Lowe.  Mr 
Clarke is an experienced teacher who is looking forward to working at Arkwright 
Primary School.  Mr Clarke will spend the day in school with his new class on the 6th 
July as part of our whole school move up day. 
 
Mrs Linney decided to leave the school at the end of June. She wishes to be a supply 
teacher and work in nursery and reception classes.  I am sure you will join me in 
wishing Mrs Linney future success.  Unfortunately due to budget restraints the 
school is unable to replace Mrs Linney’s post as Reading Recovery Teacher. 
 
Mrs Caddy is on long term sick and the school is working with her to make plans for 
her future. 
 
Miss Marsden is leaving the school at the end of the summer term to take up a full 
time position at St Josephs School.  Miss Marsden will be sadly missed and we wish 
her every success in the future.  Miss Marsden will be replaced and as soon as a 
decision has been made, you will be informed. 
 
Class organisation for September – 
The class organisation will be as follows: 
Nursery 
Reception and Year one 
Year two and three 
Year four, five and six 
The staffing structure will be as follows: 
Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 
Nursery Mrs Hall To be decided 
Reception/Year one Miss Wardle To be decided 
Year two/three Mr Clarke To be decided 
Year four/five/six Mrs Frost Mrs Wells 
 


